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May 2022 NEWSLETTER 
 

Orders of Business 

Meeting opened at 12:40 PM 

Prayer- Bob Veasey 

Pledge- Kevin Casper 

Introduction of newest pending members  

Notes from last meeting-Rebecca Caffrey 

*Correction to the notes from the last meeting: The trap team is coached by Rodney Howard. 

 

Kevin Casper presented a plaque to Steve Cox for his years of dedication and contributions to Wildlife Action.  See 

pictures below. 

 

Kevin thanked Bill Feley for the 12 shooting stools. 

 

Old Business 

Steve Cox-Chief RSO/-83 members on the May roster and 3 pending for membership. 

There is a healthy interest for new members.  Steve made a reminder that when you are in the park do not lock the gate.  

Leave it open for emergency vehicles if needed. 

 

New Business 
 

Kevin Casper thanked the members that provided food and demonstration for the meeting/shooting event on May 7th.  

He gave an update on upcoming meetings that will have fun activities to participate in!  For example, the June meeting 

will have an Air Gun presentation.  It was asked how much pellet guns are costing these days.  The price range is 

between $50 for a Daisy all the way up to $3,000 for a precision pellet gun. 

 

Treasurer's Report 

Beginning Balance (04-01-22): $10,101.35 

Ending Balance (04-29-22) $9,378.34 

Reserves : $3,763.00 
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Hunt Club: $993.91  

Hunt Club Balance: $993.91 

Standing Committees 

Hunting Report: Dennis Wade 

NA 

 

Fishing Report: Dennis 

NA 

 

Environmental Report: Victoria Heath 

Steve Cox has been planting and watering stuff down range.  The Poison Ivy, weeds, and brush holds the bank back. 

 

Education: Bob Veasey 

Bob asked, "How many of you have been to a gathering such as this and someone has choked?"  He then gave a couple 

of personal examples for when he has witnessed someone choking.  Bob showed a Home Kit Life Vac as something 

useful to have.  He said you can get 3 for around $125.  Kevin Casper stated that the executive team will look into that as 

something useful for the range.  Reggie said that he will check with the Saint Anthony Men's Club to see if they have any 

on hand they could donate. 

 

No further new business was brought up. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:00 p.  

  



 
 

 

 

 


